November 12, 19365

Gulf 0il Corporation
P. O. Box 670
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. L. A. Turner

Re: White City Penn Gas
Com, No.l, well No.l

Dear Ar. Turner:

We are herewith returning Form C-104 dated November 11,
1965, which was filed to correct the lease name of the subject
well. The form is being returned for your signature.

The necessity for your having to refile this form, after
that submitted November 5, 1965, is regrettable. However, this
office has thus far pulled, reveiwed, compared and corrected
the files on about 1500 wells. And, in any undertaking of this
size,errxors are bound to occur. By always showing "to change
lease name" in the "other" section of FPorm C-104, when changing
a lease name for any reason, no such errors will occur.

We thank you very much for your excellent cooperation in
this matter.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/3jw Geolgist






